Late Comments Submitted by A. Pritchard, Duke Energy


[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Pritchard, Alan C
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 8:44 AM
To: naesb
Subject: Late comments on 2016 WEQ Annual Plan Item 5.d 

Please accept my apology for submitting this comment so late.

There are three instances in the recommendation that use the term TSP, referring to the transmission provider.  In all other instances these standards refer to the Transmission Service Provider.  Please modify the following standards to incorporate “Transmission Service Provider” instead of “TSP”.
1. WEQ-022-1.1.6
1. Electronic Tagging Functional Specification Version 1.8.3
1. 2.6.1.1
1. 3.6.1.1

Thank you for considering these changes.


Alan C Pritchard

Sr Eng, Tariff Admin-Bus Practices
Duke Energy
Mail Code EC02A
PO Box 1006
Charlotte, NC 28201-1006
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